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April 8, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Mersen Customers, 
 
I am writing to update you regarding the Mersen Class J Time-Delay AJT product family, which 
utilizes our exclusive SmartSpot® technology. There is a shortage in material availability due to 
the impact of COVID-19 on the supply chain. To resolve this Mersen has identified alternative 
sources, but the product will need to undergo additional UL testing not required when the 
product was initially launched. We estimate additional UL testing will take at least 4 months.  
 
Mersen’s non-indicating AJT is readily available to cover the ongoing daily demand for this 
popular product. Below is a table that shows the products with SmartSpot indication along with 
their non-indicating equivalent (the “N” suffix notates non-indication). Please add these non-
indicating AJT part numbers to your system. If you convert existing orders with Mersen to the 
non-indicating version, we can readily fulfill customer requirements. 
 
 

 
 
 
At Mersen, we are committed to providing the critical safety products that you and your 
customers require. Thank you for you for your continued support. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Susan Benson          
VP Global Product Management  – UL/CSA Fuse & Fuse Gear     
   
 
 

https://ep-us.mersen.com/products/series/ajt-class-j-time-delay

